Robert H Forsyth
1894 English Oaks Circle North
Charlottesville, VA 22911

rhfsri@comcast.net

Forsyth
January 4, 2013

Dear Family and Friends,

Happy New Year! We hope your holiday season was filled with joy and love.

It is with heavy hearts we regret to report that on December 30, 2012 our mother, Loretta Lee Forsyth, passed
from this life. Skip traveled to Virginia for the holiday and we enjoyed a wonderful family Christmas
celebration. On December 26 Loretta was feeling very weak and fatigued. On December 27 she was admitted
to the hospital with extreme respiratory problems. For 24 years Loretta dealt with a variety of respiratory
issues arising from emphysema. A few days ago she breathed her last with family at her side.

Over the years Loretta and her husband, Vic who died in March 2012, shared many special moments with
family — summers in Rhode Island, glad gatherings at weddings and other family get-togethers, and untimely
funerals. She and Vic also forged many friendships with folk in Hampton, NH and Fair Haven, NJ and Punta
Gorda, FL and Lake Monticello, VA. We thank the friends in the Lake Monticello community that provided
assistance to Loretta and Vic during the past 12 — 18 months. Your willingness to do the little daily things to
make life easier for them is much appreciated.

Consideration is being given to a tribute to my parents and a thank you to their friends for later in the spring.
At this time no funeral service or memorial service is being planned. In lieu of flowers, you might choose to
remember Loretta Forsyth by making a donation to either: Lake Monticello Volunteer Fire and Rescue Squad
(www.lmvfr.org) or the Fluvanna SPCA (www.fspca.org) 5239 Union Mills Road, Troy, VA 22974

Let me leave you with one of my mother’s favorite blessings:

May the road rise up to meet you.

May the wind always be at your back.

May the sun shine warm upon your face,

And rains fall soft upon your fields.

And until we meet again, May God hold you in the palm of His hand.

We appreciate your prayerful support. Please forward correspondences to Bob Forsyth.

Sincerely,

Bob and Skip Forsyth




